Chippewa Chattern - qune 8, 2020

Welcome to your weekly addition of the Chippewa Chatter! We are looking forward to sharing with you the
latest and greatest in the 4-H world in weekly updates.

As of June 8th, Wisconsin 4-H is allowing virtual and no-contact 4-H programming.
“No-contact” programs are defined as programs that: cannot be conducted virtually, are
held outdoors, have only one youth or household engaged at a time (Note: household
members may help ensure a child is never alone with an adult), are staggered so there is
no contact, if more than one youth/household is engaged, and any shared equipment is
sanitized between uses. This could include things such as staggered horse individual
instruction, dog obedience etc., supply sharing through curbside pick up or delivery and
managerial 4-H projects.

By July 1, Wisconsin 4-H hopes to allow small gatherings of up to 10 individuals, with
safety precautions. More information to follow regarding safety considerations for
gatherings. Groups of 50 or more will not be allowed for considerable time - so please
start making plans into fall how to accommodate club functions, events or meetings. If
you have any questions, please let Heidi know.

Due to Wisconsin 4-H'’s policies on gatherings and WFU Kamp Kenwood not allowing
rentals this summer, all camp programs, day and overnight are cancelled. Refunds will
be issued once staff are back in the office, no later than July 1.

The counselor team and committee will be meeting soon to create at home camp
learning opportunities for your families! We will see you July 18-21, 2021 for next year’s
camp program!

_____________________________________________________________________

A Chippewa County 4-H Virtual Family Fun Night is being planned for 7 PM on
Thursday, June 11th! Please register here if your family is interested in participating

follow this link: https:/forms.gle/y8N2Yw42uCheD94s6

Zoom information will be sent on June 10! | look forward to seeing your family and
playing some fun games together! The more, the merrier!

——————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————

This week’s challenge is CHOPPED! Get your culinary genius on, plan and
make a meal for your family this week to take part in this challenge!
Compete against other 4-H chefs and submit your picture here: Chopped

Challenge Submissions

Youth will compete in the following grades: K-2, 3-5, 6-8 and 9th and up!
Voting will be done on Facebook. Get your family cooking and enjoy some
meals together!

. Thank you for your patience during this time as we rework programlnming, achievement, fair, awards etc. Itis
' so appreciated! | know it's been hard on our youth and families, and this is only temporary. | miss your
 families so much and can't wait to see them soon! -Heidi Benson, Chippewa County 4-H Program Educator
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